Dear Dr. Ferenc Schneider,

I am writing you for an scientific event in Budapest. Prof. Hakan Leblebicioglu suggested you about this collaboration. An academic course on "Good Clinical Practice" will be performed in Budapest in 20-21 September, 2013. Sanofi Turkey (an international drug company) will support this event. It is planned previously but this organization needs a local partner or some participants (could be ten doctors) from local doctors for this company support. Your society may support this issue and/or some doctors could be participants for this course. If your side support this event the course expenditure will be supported by Turkish side.
I need your quick answer for further issues.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Salih Hosoglu, MD
Dicle University Hospital,
Department of Infectious Diseases and Clinical Microbiology,
Diyarbakir, Turkey
Tel: -90 532 5401248

